
From: Nichole Messner
To: City Council
Subject: FW: Town Park Blvd. Ext.
Date: Thursday, December 9, 2021 11:17:50 AM

Please see below.

-----Original Message-----
From: Krista Seals <sealskrista@greenlocalschools.org>
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 7:16 PM
To: Gerard Neugebauer <GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>
Cc: Nichole Messner <nmessner@cityofgreen.org>; Wade Seals <wseals64@yahoo.com>
Subject: Town Park Blvd. Ext.

Gerard,

I am extremely disappointed in looking at the proposed plans for the Town Park Blvd. Extension. As the current
resident of 2297 Handforth St. and according to the map posted by the city, lot owner 74, I am disgusted over the
fact that a proposed plan would pass, to put a roadway on the edge line of our property. We did not move to
Charleston Place or Green for that matter to raise our family on a property that has a roadway within feet of our
property line. We have two young toddlers ages 3 and 4 that run through the back yard daily. Clearly as a father
yourself and once having young children, you can understand our concern in having a road within feet of our swing
set. I would like a determined date of when this is set to take place so that we can take the proper steps in selling our
home, and moving well before this happens to ensure the safety of our children. As a parent,  homeowner, HOA
board member, city tax payer and employee of Green Local Schools,  I am extremely disappointed in the decision
making and proposed plans that have taken place! You could do better!

Sincerely,

Krista Seals and Family

Please note: Charleston Place has many children that this will directly affect that live on the proposed Town Park
Blvd. side of Handforth St. including: Alana Niemiec’s two young girls, the Gross family, who have three young
children under 4, the Taylors that have four young children, the Awadallah family with 3 young children, Donatelli
family has three young children. There are several other family’s as well. Again, this is just including the families
that live on the side in which the Town Park Blvd. Ext. Is proposed.

Sent from my iPhone
--
This email is intended only for the addressee(s) and may contain material that is confidential under state and federal
law. If you were not an intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete all copies. School District email is to
be used only for school purposes. The District may monitor email to and from its network. This email and any
response to it may be archived for later retrieval and may constitute a public record and therefore may be made
available upon request in accordance with Ohio Public Records law (ORC 149.43).
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